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WilmerHale Shortlisted for Chambers USA Award for
Excellence in IP
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WilmerHale has been shortlisted for the 2013 Chambers USA Award for
Excellence in the practice area of Intellectual Property, which includes
patent, copyright and trademark work. The firm is one of eight finalists
selected for this recognition—nominations for which are based on
Chambers’ research for its 2013 US guidebook, which includes hundreds of
client interviews and months of market research. Since this awards program
began in 2008, this is the third year that the firm has been included among

the shortlist of leading IP law firms in the United States.

Winners of the Awards for Excellence will be announced at Chambers USA’s
annual awards event, to be held in New York on Thursday, May 23. The
official release of the 2013 Chambers USA guidebook will follow on May 24.
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